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Governor Bill Walker
STATE OF ALASKA

Match 25, 2015

Ms. Martha Droge

Program Manager

Pacific West Region, Partnership Programs
National Park Service

909 First Avenue, Floot 5

Seattle, WA 98104-1060

Re: Designation of State Liaison Officers

Dear Ms. Droge:
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In accordance with requirements for the Land and Water Conservation Fund (LWCF) program, and
as Governor of the State of Alaska, I have designated the following positions within the Division of

Parks and Outdoor Recreation (DPOR) as State Liaison Officer and Alternates.

The Director of the DPOR, under the State of Alaska Department of Natural Resources (DNR), is
hereby designated as State Liaison Officer for purposes of the LWCF program. The Administrative
Operations Manager and the Grants Administrator, both within the DPOR, ate designated as
Alternate State Liaison Officers. Please note the authority rests with the position in each case, not

specifically with a named individual.

If you have questions, please contact LWCF Grants Administrator and cutrent Alternate State

Liaison Officer, Jean Ayers, at jean.ayers@alaska.gov or call 907-269-8694.
Sincerely,

Bill Walker

Governor

cc: The Honorable Mark Myers, Commissioner, Alaska Department of Natural Resoutces

Ben Ellis, Director, Division of Parks and Outdoor Recteation

Jamie Walker, Administrative Operations Manager, Division of Parks and Outdoor

Recreation

Jean Ayers, Grants Administrator, Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation



